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AAHOA Statement on Passage of Payroll Protection Flexibility Act 

ATLANTA, Ga., June 3 – AAHOA President & CEO Cecil P. Staton issued the following 
statement following House and Senate passage of the Payroll Protection Flexibility Act: 

“America’s hoteliers applaud the House and Senate for passing the Payroll Protection Flexibility 
Act. This legislation will ensure that vital corrections are made to the Paycheck Protection 
Program (PPP) which will provide hoteliers with more options to keep the lights on and come 
out on the other side of this crisis. We are pleased that several of the recommendations for which 
we advocated are included in this bill including the extension of the covered period for using 
PPP loans through the end of 2020 and allowing borrowers to use more loan proceeds to cover a 
greater percentage of operating costs. Making these changes effective retroactively, as if they 
were included in the original CARES Act, will help small businesses significantly as they work 
to remain open, keep workers on payroll, and emerge from this crisis as our society reopens. We 
urge President Trump to sign this bill into law.”  

About AAHOA: 
AAHOA is the largest hotel owners association in the world. The over 19,500 AAHOA members 
own almost one in every two hotels in the United States. With billions of dollars in property 
assets and hundreds of thousands of employees, AAHOA members are core economic 
contributors in virtually every community. AAHOA is a proud defender of free enterprise and the 
foremost current-day example of realizing the American dream. 
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